

Preliminary A. Final Test

Section A

Choose and write the correct option.

1. Julie _____ swimming in the sea.
A- are B- be C- have D- is
2. Emma plays _____ the garden every weekend.
A- walk B- to walk C- walking D- walks
3. _____ you work in an office?
A- Do B- Does C- Is D- Are
4. Tania _____ like milk.
A- don't B- not C- isn't D- doesn't
5. Hugh always _____ fruit for breakfast.
A- eats B- eat C- eating D- to eat
6. _____ do you have for breakfast?
A- Why B- Where C- What D- When
7. The baby _____ sleeping at the moment.
A- aren't B- doesn't C- not D- isn't
8. Does she _____ a magazine every week?
A- buy B- buys C- to buy D- to
9. The student has a guitar lesson _____ Tuesday.
A- at B- in C- on D- to
10. Jon can _____ big tractors.
A- drive B- drives C- driving D- to drive

Section B

Read about The zoo. Choose the correct words and write them on the lines. There is one example.

is	you	it	our	He	They	them	am	have	I	are
----	-----	----	-----	----	------	------	----	------	---	-----

The zoo

My name is Pedro. ____ I ____ live with my family near a zoo. It ____ very big. There ____ elephants, giraffes, lions and hippos. My uncle Ted works there. ____ drives a small train. I like riding on ____ because we go near the monkeys in the trees. ____ eat bananas for their lunch!

My brother and I like watching the penguins in their pool. We like ____ the best. We take photos with ____ cameras. Then we usually go to the café and we ____ ice creams! I ____ always very happy at the zoo.

Do ____ have a favourite animal?

Section C

Change the following sentences from singular to plural.

1. The hot dog is on the plate.

The ____ are on the ____.

2. The child is eating a sandwich.

The ____ are eating ____.

3. The glass is in the cupboard.

The ____ are in the ____.

4. The student is in the classroom.

The _____ are in the _____.

5. The woman is wearing a new watch.

The _____ are wearing new _____.

Section D

Write out the time in words.

1. **5:30** _____

2. **8:45** _____

3. **6:00** _____

4. **10:40** _____

5. **3:05** _____

Section E

Write 5 sentences about **My Family**.

1. _____

2. _____

3. _____

4. _____

5. _____

Section F

Read this postcard from Celia and write TRUE or FALSE.

Hi Lexie,

I have a new hobby. It is dancing and every Thursday I have a dance class. My aunt Claire is the dance teacher and she shows us a lot of different dances.

I'm very excited because there is a dance competition in the park on Saturday. Our dance is called "spring" and we are making decorations. My friend Michael is making blue paper flowers. I am making a big yellow paper sun. My cousin, Gemma, doesn't like dancing but she plays the piano for our dance. She is really good.

Can you come to the competition on Saturday? I want you to see our dance!

From Celia

1. Celia's aunt is a dance teacher. _____
2. The competition is in a theatre. _____
3. Celia is drawing flowers. _____
4. Gemma likes dancing. _____
5. Celia invites Lexie to the competition. _____

Section G

Fill in the gaps in this postcard. Use the words in the box. There is one example.

<u>holiday</u>	make	coat	watch	but	Dear
best	Every	from	pretty	with	

_____ Clinton,

I am on ___holiday___ with my mum, my sister Helena and our dog. The mountains are very _____. It is sunny _____ very cold! _____ day Helena and I play in the snow.

We sometimes _____ a snowman with a carrot nose! Mum always walks in the mountains _____ our dog Rover. He wears a little _____.

In the evening, we have hot drinks and we _____ old films. We are having the _____ time!

Love_____ Emily

Section H

Read and choose the correct option from the questions below.

My name's Gwen and I live in London. Dad is a teacher, Mum is a doctor and my sister Tamara works in a clothes shop. Her favourite colour is yellow but she always wears a blue and green dress to work. She cleans her bedroom at 9.00 am and starts work at 10.30. Tamara has lunch at 2.00 with her friend Jackie. Jackie has a chicken sandwich and Tamara has got a hot dog in the café. On Saturday, I go to her shop. I sometimes buy new T-shirts or jeans because I never wear dresses or skirts! In the evening, Tamara often goes to the cinema. I run in the park or go to the pool.

1. What colour does Tamara like best?

- A. green B. blue C. yellow

2. When does Tamara start work?

- A. 9.00 am B. 10.30 am C. 2.00 pm

3. What does Tamara usually eat for lunch?

- A. chicken B. a hot dog C. a sandwich

4. What does Gwen sometimes buy at the shop?

- A. a skirt B. a dress C. jeans

5. Where does Tamara go in the evening?

- A. the cinema B. the swimming pool C. the park